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COVID-19 UPDATE FOR MONTGOMERY COUNTY 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY – Montgomery County Public Health District, in conjunction with 
Montgomery County Office of Emergency Management, can confirm Montgomery County now 
has 63 positive cases of COVID-19, an increase of 16 from yesterday. Some big news today we 
are happy to share is our Case #2, who was previously hospitalized in critical condition, has 
been released from the hospital! She will continue her recovery at home. 
 
This is just a reminder that moving forward, we will update cases here: https://mcphd-
tx.org/coronavirus-covid-19/confirmed-cases/. 
 
The chart will be updated daily by 3:00 p.m. Right now, we have 368 negative results and 169 
pending tests. 
   
Montgomery County Public Health District’s mission is promoting a healthy, resilient 
community through health education, disease prevention, clinical services, and emergency 
preparedness.  For more information about the Montgomery County Public Health District 
please go to www.mcphd-tx.org. 
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